
Ladies and Gentlemen,  

The transfer and registration of horses after 

September 1st may be done with a bill of sale 

or proof of purchase dated later than 

September 1st along with all other required 

paperwork. We do want horses to show but we 

would like them registered before you get to 

the Show Grounds. To Commission Register a 

horse during the 2017 World celebration you 

must see Ronnie Hooker over Breeders. 


